
Important Dates:

2/11 PTA Meeting

2/13 Preschool Valentine's Day Parties

2/14 K-2 Valentine's Day Parties

News & Announcements:

Bingo for Books! Second graders are invited to Bingo for Books on Thursday, Feb 6th. Join

Second Grade teachers and Mrs. Green for Bingo for Books night 5:30 - 7:00 p.m. Second

graders and their families will play multiple rounds of Bingo and winners can select a new

book as a prize. Other grades will have their dates for Bingo for Books later this spring.

Random Acts of Kindness Week: Help us spread kindness!

Monday, February 10: "Hats Off the Kindness" - Wear a hat and be sure to spread kindness

as we start the week.

Tuesday, February 11: "Let Kindness Shine Day" - Wear sparkles, shiny things, or neon and

give someone a sincere compliment.

Wednesday, February 12: "Team Kindness Day" - Wear your favorite sports attire to show

that you are a good sport.

Thursday, February 13: "Workout Problems with Kindness" - Wear your comfy exercise

clothes and work to resolve problems that occur.

Friday, February 14: "Show Some Love" - Please wear your Ava Cooper Spirit Wear or

Valentine’s Theme (wear red, pink, hearts, etc)!

Looking ahead to Field Day: If you plan to volunteer at Field Day, that is a volunteer opportunity

and you will need background check/fingerprints. If you do not have those on file with the

district and plan to volunteer for that event we are putting this on your radar now.



PTA Corner

The Father/Daughter event is Saturday, February 15. Tickets are $10/family and include ALL

the activities at the event. Purchase tickets here. Ticket sales close 2/14.

If you’d like to donate an item to the sundae/candy bar go here: Father/Daughter donations

Our next PTA meeting will be next Tuesday, February 11 at 9:15 in the cafeteria. Officer Dressler

will be our guest speaker and we will have materials if you would like to send your child a

valentine.

February Birthday Book Club is Thurs, Feb 20. If you are interested in your child participating,

sign up here.

We are collecting receipts from Acme to turn in for community cash back. If you have any

receipts from Acme please send them into the school (either in an envelope marked PTA or

dropped off at the office). We will take care of the rest. Thank you!

Other Links & Resources:

Flyer Place

Lunch Menu

Richfield PTA website

Student Records Policy

SchoolsafeID Directions for all visitors & volunteers. You must bring a driver’s license/ID every

time!

Volunteer Information

Smore Templates
Smore is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

https://app.givebacks.gives/resfatherdaughter/Campaign/Details
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E4FA5AF22A31-sweetheart#/
https://richfieldpta.givebacks.com/store/items/1043201
https://www.revereschools.org/administration/communications/the-flyer-place
https://www.myschoolmenus.com/organizations/782/sites/6426/menus/77952
https://richfieldpta.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1POI-u48S99KX7iT6es6r4trRg38kQ9Sld2TbNzS4ePE/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1A_JVqTxrsvFFMOQdNxDeYKb6cQYRvpb7N6DtgOvnP5s/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1micTk-wmCT3ZMmnGA62Ds1iZUnjG4BAvlKd02wYyr5s/edit?usp=sharing



